
From:Roslyn Elcock (Solihull MBC)
Sent:18 Jul 2023 17:43:19 +0100
To:Lawrence Osborne (Solihull MBC)
Subject:RE: PL/2023/00853/PPFL - Bosworth Wood Junior And Infant School - 2.4m high fencing and 
temporary hoarding to (part) site perimeter.

Lawrence

 

In answer to your queries,  the demolition is due to complete this year, however, I’m not sure what is 
planned for the onward development of the site.  

 

The fencing is to remain permanently,  however to keep the site secure until it is developed, can we set 
the hoarding to have 3yrs? 

 

We agree to an extension however, can we suggest this to be until 26th  July to allow time for the PM to 
visit the nursery when she returns from AL.

 

 

Kind Regards

 

Roslyn Elcock RIBA 

Architect

 

 

 

https://www.buildingdesignstudio.co.uk/
http://intranet/Coredocs/HealthyCouncil/Localwellbeingleads.aspx
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

Telephone:        DD 0121 704 6731    General: 0121 704 6454  

Website:           https://www.buildingdesignstudio.co.uk/

Address:            Resources Directorate, Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council

                        Council House, Manor Square, Solihull B91 3QB

                             

Post code for satellite navigation systems: B91 3PX      Details of car parking

 

 

 

 

From: Lawrence Osborne (Solihull MBC) <losborne@solihull.gov.uk> 
Sent: 18 July 2023 10:20
To: Roslyn Elcock (Solihull MBC) <roslyn.elcock@solihull.gov.uk>
Subject: PL/2023/00853/PPFL - Bosworth Wood Junior And Infant School - 2.4m high fencing and 
temporary hoarding to (part) site perimeter.

 

Morning Roslyn.

https://www.buildingdesignstudio.co.uk/
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/Tell-us/Visiting-the-council-house
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/Tell-us/Visiting-the-council-house
https://www.solihull.gov.uk/Tell-us/Visiting-the-council-house
https://westgate-solihull.co.uk/


 

Hope you are well.

 

Couple of matters relating to the above I need to understand please. These are:

 

1. How long is the security fence necessary to allow demolition of the school?
2. Can we agree an Extension of Time until Friday 21st July to issue a decision?

 

Look forward to your prompt response.

 

Kind regards.

 

Lawrence Osborne

Team Leader – Major Projects

Development and Regulatory Management

Economy and Infrastructure Directorate

 

Tel: 0121-704-6615

E-mail: losborne@solihull.gov.uk

www.solihull.gov.uk

@Solihullcouncil.twitter.com

 

 

 

mailto:losborne@solihull.gov.uk
http://www.solihull.gov.uk/

